PUBLIC NOTICE
NOTICE OF TERMINATION OF THE USE OF SPECTRUM -
LINK TECHNOLOGIES LIMITED

The Minister with responsibility for electronic communications, taking into consideration
the recommendation from the Eastern Caribbean Telecommunications Authority
(“ECTEL") dated the 315t May, 2022, informs that the use of all radio frequencies
previously granted to Link Technologies Limited (trading as Calahub) is hereby
terminated with immediate effect.

Please be advised that any attempt by Link Technologies Limited (trading as Calahub) to
either operate or provide telecommunications services in Saint Lucia, covered by the
expired Individual (Internet Networks and Services) Licence and Frequency
Authorisations or to utilise the previously assigned radio frequency spectrum after the
date of this Notice, will infringe section 28(4) of the Telecommunications Act Cap
8.11 of the Revised Laws of Saint Lucia (as amended). Such infringement will upon
conviction, attract a fine not exceeding one million Eastern Caribbean Dollars

(XCD1,000,000) or to imprisonment for a period not exceeding ten (10) years.

Dated this 3/ day of May, 2022

Ministry of Infrastructure
B Plorts, Transport, Physical
velopment and Urban Renewal

MAY 31 2022

MINISTER




